
What a busy few months we have had here at On Track Westbury! We 
would like to share with you some of the exciting activities we have 
been up to! 

We have been incorporating our core values into the school which are 
Trust, Resilience, Ambition, Community and Kindness. The students 
gain points for each of the core values they show throughout the school
day and work towards rewards!

The students can demonstrate trust by following expectations, 
Resilience by staying focused even when things were challenging, 
Ambition by putting effort into their work, a sense of Community 
through positive interactions with others, and Kindness in their words 
and actions.

Burnt Chef- 

Three of our students have been 
working hard in the kitchen in their 
‘Pop up café’ providing yummy 
dishes for staff and students to raise
money for the Burnt Chef Project. 

The aim of Burnt Chef is to promote 
positive mental health within the 
hospitality industry.

So far our students have raised a 
whopping £225 from two Pop up’s!

Well done to those students and the 
staff who work alongside them.  



On Tracks got talent- 

Lots of our students took part in 
our ‘On Tracks got Talent Show’ 
and who knew we had so many 
superstars!!

From standup comedians to the 
next Justin Beiber we had it all, 
even staff got involved 

desperate for fame entered 

VE Day Celebrations:

To celebrate VE day, lots of our students helped to 
make sandwiches and other goodies for our school 
lunch.

As you can see we were spoilt for choice and everything
was delicious 



Exams: 

Important Diary Dates: 

Important diary dates:

School reopens after half term on Monday 2nd June 
at 9.15am

Our Year 11’s Leavers BBQ will be held from 
12.30pm on Friday 27th June.

On Track Westbury’s Summer Fete is on 11th July, 
starting at 12.30pm, everyone is welcome along, 
come and buy a cake or something handmade by 
our students. The BBQ will be fired up and the 
bouncy castle blown up! Please help support our 
students by joining in the fun!

Our last day for all remaining students is 22nd July, 
finishing early at 12.45pm

GCSES:

It’s that time of year again, exam time!

We are well underway with exams; we even 
have a few Year 10’s sitting them a year early! 

Maybe On Track Westbury has the next Albert 
Einstein or Sabrina Pasterski within our 
walls?? 



Some highlights at On Track:


